
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

         
  
 
Dear  
 
Request for Information – ATISN 17346 

 
Thank you for your recent request for information.   
 
Information requested 
 
Copy of correspondences from the Welsh Government to Fiona Stewart or to any of 
her companies acknowledging receipt of the latest business plan from the 
Greenman/Fiona Stewart/any other company that Fiona Stewart is a director of for 
Gilestone Farm. 
 
Our response 
 
I can confirm that we hold information relating to your request which can be seen 
below at Annex A. 
 
If you are dissatisfied with the Welsh Government’s handling of your request, you can 
ask for an internal review within 40 working days of the date of this response.  
Requests for an internal review should be addressed to the Welsh Government’s 
Freedom of Information Officer at: 
 
Information Rights Unit, Welsh Government, Cathays Park, Cardiff, CF10 3NQ  
or Email: Freedom.ofinformation@gov.wales.  Please remember to quote the ATISN 
reference number above.     
 
You also have the right to complain to the Information Commissioner.  The Information 
Commissioner can be contacted at:  Information Commissioner’s Office, Wycliffe 
House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 5AF.  However, please note that the 
Commissioner will not normally investigate a complaint until it has been through our 
own internal review process. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

26 April 2022 

mailto:Freedom.ofinformation@gov.wales


ANNEX A - ATISN 17346 
 
From: Welsh Government  
To: Fiona Stewart  
Sent: 09 August 2022 15:50 
Subject: Re: Business Plan Feedback 
 
Hi Fiona, 
 
Thanks for coming back to me and thanks for providing the further financial 
information, we will take a look at the detail. Can you please incorporate this 
into the Business plan, maybe as an annex.  
 
I understand it is a very busy time for you at the moment as you lead up to the 
festival, when would be a good time for us to meet up to discuss the business 
plan, short term management of the farm, and other issues like fishing/shooting 
rights. 
 
Thanks 
 
 
From: Welsh Government 
To: Fiona Stewart   
Sent: 29 June 2022 10:49 
Subject: RE: Confidential - Review by Welsh Government only 
 
Hi Fiona, 
 
Many thanks for submitting the business plan. We will need some time to look 
through the document internally but will be back in touch asap to arrange a 
meeting date to talk through it in detail.  
 
As discussed, this information will be treated in confidence by Welsh 
government officials only. 
 
Thanks 


